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General Comment

I believe that the Fiduciary rule is necessary to reconcile the interests of advisors to clients. 
Clients place a trust in their financial well being in advisors and expect them to provide honest 
recommendations that benefit them. This rule puts all advisors on a level playing field and 
benefits the people who need it - investors. I do not believe we need any further delays in this 
rules implementation. Everyone has had ample time to prepare for the rule and become familiar 
with how it will affect their business.
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